
Office of Human Resources 
TENNESSEE TECH 

Performance Compensation 
July 2025 

For: Tyler Harman 
Football 
Assistant Coach III 

Tennessee Tech is pleased to announce that performance increases have been approved for 
FY26. The purpose of our Performance Evaluation Program is to recognize and reward 
outstanding performance. 

Upon recommendation of your department, your new annual salary will be $76,313 effective 
July 1, 2025. 

Thank you for your continued service and commitment to the growth of TTU. 
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